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4th April 2025               

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well as we approach the joyous celebration of Easter. This sacred 

time of year is a significant moment in the Christian calendar, as we reflect on the life, passion, and 

resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

During Holy Week, we are reminded of Christ's humble and unique example. As he entered Jerusalem on 

Palm Sunday, the people welcomed him with great fanfare, only for him to be condemned and crucified a few 

days later. Yet, through his death and resurrection, he demonstrated his divine power and offered the promise 

of eternal life to all who believe in him. 

As we move towards the final push for our Year 11 students, I want to express my sincere gratitude to the 

staff who have generously given up their Easter break to provide extra revision sessions. Their dedication 

and commitment to supporting our students during this crucial time are truly commendable. 

I encourage all our Year 11 students to continue their diligent revision and preparation for the upcoming 

examinations. The final stretch is upon us, and I have every confidence that with your continued hard work 

and determination, you will achieve the success you deserve. 

I wish you all a blessed and joyful Easter. 

     Yours sincerely  

 
 

    Mr S Braithwaite 
    Headteacher 
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